
GHANA EMPLOYERS' ASSOCIATION

4th October, 2011

H.E. Ban Ki-moon

Secretary-General
United Nations

New York, NY 10017
USA.

Dear Mr. Secretary-General,

We are pleased to inform you that Ghana Employers Association (GEA) supports the ten
principles of the UN Global Compact with respect to human rights, labour, environment and

anti-corruption.

GEA has been at the forefront of promoting industrial harmony at the enterprise level through

the use of social dialogue and negotiations with the government and organized labour towards

creation of peaceful industrial relation environment. With this commitment we express our
intent to advance these principles within our sphere of influence, and will make a clear

statement of this commitment to our stakeholders and general public.

We pledge to take part in the activities of the UN Global Compact where appropriate and

feasible by participating in Country/Local Networks and engaging in partnership projects.

Thank you.

Yours faithfully,

~------>"fALEX FRIMPONG .
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